YEAR 1

Coming up next week..5.1.22

Learning in school

Maths

This week we will be focussing on adding and subtracting 2 digit numbers.
We will recap all knowledge learnt in the Autumn term and extend the students skills using
familiar resources and activities.

English

Learning in school:

This week we will begin looking at a new story by Oliver Jeffers. We will be exploring
different parts of the story throughout the week and developing the children's prediction
skills. We will be making lost posters to help find our missing class animals who have got stuck
in a freel

Reading

We will be hearing the children read over the next week. Please ensure your child has their
reading book with them.

Phonics

Learning in school:

We will be continuing to work on Phase 5, thinking about alternative graphemes for sounds
that we have already come across. This week we will be learning the graphemes - oe, au, ey
and the spilt digraphs a-e and e-e. We will be reading words with these digraphs and
segmenting them out loud, thinking about the number of sounds in each word and then trying
to write them. We will then be reading and writing sentences with these digraphs in.

Topic

Learning in school:

We will be starting our new topic called "Up, up and away” and we will be asking the children
about what they know already. We will also be thinking about what they would like to learn in
this topic. In science we will be naming and recognising materials such as glass, wood, metal,
plastic, paper and fabric. We will be describing the properties of these and looking for
objects made out of these in and around our school. In art we will looking at the artist Andy




Warhol and trying to create our own versions of his pop art. In RE we will be thinking about
friendship and what makes a good friend. In Computing we will be learning about staying safe
when online. With our Purple Mash program, we will be creating our own avatar, so that the

M@WQ
Chpisbimas

We would like to say a big thank you to all of our parents and carers for all your
continued support. Everyone thoroughly deserves a well-earned rest and a very happy
Christmas.

We look forward to seeing you all in 2022. ©

Class email addresses:

Badgers: badgers@mead.surrey.sch.uk

Hedgehogs: hedgehogs@mead.surrey.sch.uk

Squirrels: squirrels@mead.surrey.sch.uk

Please note that as the week progresses it is sometimes necessary to change what is
planned to meet the learning needs of the children and therefore changes to the above

may occur.
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